
 

Return to Mass Instructions 

 

Welcome Back Everyone! 

Masks are required for entrance into the building. If you do not have one, we have some at the 

Welcome Center in the Spiritual Center Gathering Area. 

Please sanitize your hands prior to entering the church at the stations provided. 

Pews are roped off every other. Please sit only in the open rows. Within the row, please 

maintain a safe distance from any non-family member. 

At offertory, the ushers will use the stick baskets only. One usher will then bring the collection 

up into the sanctuary. There will be no offertory procession. 

For communion, the two side sections will now depart their pews toward the outer walls. This 

way there is no cross traffic with those receiving from the middle sections. 

Communion is encouraged in the hand only.  Keep your mask on. Receive the host in your 

hand, Step to the side, grab the host with your fingers, pull up/down your mask, place the host 

in your mouth, and then return your mask. This will become second nature I am sure.  

If you must receive on the tongue, please come to the priest’s line only, and at the end of the 

communion procession.  

According to Diocesan Instruction, we will be eliminating the Sign of Peace until further notice. 

At the end of Mass, please dismiss in an orderly manner that avoids a lot of cross traffic. We 

suggest that those who sit in the back sections enter and exit from the Market Street doors, and 

park in the bank parking lot. Those who sit in the front half of church on the East Side enter and 

exit through the spiritual center gathering area, and park in the main St. Hilary parking area. 

Those who sit in the front half of church on the West Side enter and exit from the west side 

door, and park in the side parking areas by the school.  Please also don’t linger inside of church 

after Mass, as our maintenance crew will be disinfecting the pews and wiping down the door 

handles after each Mass. 

Thanks for your patience with your fellow parishioners as we learn this new normal! 

 

 


